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In July, the Carlton County Solid Waste & Re-

cycling Advisory Committee (SWARA) took 

a tour of the Western Lake Superior Sanitary 

Districtôs (WLSSD) wastewater treatment fa-

cility and the yard waste and composting site.   

The tour was led by WLSSD Environmental 

Program Coordinators Sarah Lerohl and Lori-

lee Blais. WLSSDôs regional treatment plant 

treats 40 million gallons of wastewater every 

day. About 2,800 tons of separated food waste 

is delivered annually to WLSSDôs Yard Waste 

Organics Compost Site from area restaurants, 

hospitals, schools and more.  Food waste is 

mixed with yard waste to produce Garden 

GreenÈ compost.  
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Hello! Iôm Carlton Coun-
tyôs 2017-18 MN Green-
Corps member serving in 
the Zoning & Environmen-
tal Services Department.  
 
I grew up in Arlington, 
South Dakota - a town of 
less than 1,000 - with an 
older brother and an older 
sister. I enjoy hiking, bik-

ing, baking, creating,  
and adventuring.  
 
I attended the University of 
South Dakota and graduat-
ed this past May. I earned a 
Bachelor of Arts in sustain-
ability as well as in Eng-
lish, and I received a minor 
in media & journalism.  
 
Iôm one of forty Minnesota 
GreenCorps members 
throughout the state. My 
position is classified under 
Waste Prevention and Re-
cycling, while others are 
serving in the focus areas 
of Air Quality, Living 
Green, and Green Infra-
structure. 
 
Iôm excited to get the 
Green Schools Project 
started!  
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The 2017-2018 Green Schools 
Project year is set to begin!  
 
Schools are encouraged to  
apply for up to $2,000 in  
grant funds that may be  
used on waste reduction  
and recycling practices.  
 
Contact Josie at  
Josie.Flatgard@ 
co.carlton.mn.us or 218-384-
9592 with questions. 
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